
 

This half term in Duxbury Class your child will 

experience a wide range of Mathematics and 

English activities along with a Creative 

Curriculum topic called “”  

The children will also learn about E-Safety 

through the story of “Tim and Tom and the 

mobile phone”. 

In English we are learning about traditional 

tales and how stories open and the vocabulary 

used.  Very soon your children will be writing 

their own stories. 

In Mathematics we are concentrating on 

number bonds and subtraction. The children 

will begin to write subtraction equations 

linked to number stories. 

 
 

 

 

Firstly, a very warm welcome back 

after the Half Term break. 
 

Story Sacks 

This Half Term the children will be 

working hard to achieve “Star of the 

Day” badges. These will be given to 

children who try hard in their work, 

are a good friend to others and also 

a role model for our school.  

As part of the reward they will also 

bring home a story sack to share 

with their families and we hope you 

all enjoy the experience.  
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Hope you had a lovely Half Term break! 

 

Let’s see how many of you can 

walk to school at least once a 

week this half term. 
 

 Homework 

In Duxbury Class reading each 

night with parents is the main 

form of homework and is a key 

part to learning.  We have been 

sending spellings home as well. 

Please remember to practise 

them every night. 

 

Remember to follow us on twitter 

@Duxbury _class 

Where you can see some of the exciting 

things we get up to!  

 
 


